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Congratulations to this week’s award winners: 
Nick, Skye, Bradley, Cooper, Riley, Georgia, James 

and Toby. 

 
 

 
OSSA Cross Country 
Well done to all of the students who attended 
Cross Country for having a go and for their great 
behaviour and sportsmanship throughout the day. 
Bradley Annetts, 3rd and Brooke Stansfield, 4th will 
now compete at the Orange District Cross Country 
at Molong on 23rd May. Some other notable 
performances were by Monique who came 6th and 
Riley who came 5th. 

 
Grip Leadership Conference-Years 5&6 only 
Next Tuesday Mr Scott will be taking Years 5 & 6 to 
the Grip Conference in Bathurst. This a great 
chance for these students to develop their 
leadership skills. Students need to meet at school 
by 8.15am, to leave at 8:30am. The program 
commences at 9.15am at the Bathurst 
Entertainment Centre and finishes at 2.30pm, 
students will be back in time for normal pick-up. 
The cost per ticket is $35.00 but the school is 
charging $20.00 per student. Find attached the 
permission note and please return the note and 
payment by this Thursday 15th May, 2014. 
 
Book Club 
Please find attached Issue 3, 2014. Orders and 
money are due in by next Thursday 22nd May. 
 

The School has received a Thank You Certificate 
from Scholastic for helping to ‘Raise Readers’ with 
our school in 2013 achieving an additional 36, 226 

independent reading minutes, according to the 
number of books purchased through the school. 

Congratulations to our students for making a great 
effort to read so much. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

What’s On!! 
TERM 2 2014 

Spring into School: Tues 13th May 
P&C Meeting: This Wed 14th May at 7.30pm 
GRIP Leadership Conference in Bathurst:  Years 5&6 
only: Next Tues 20th May 
Book club: Order due in by next Thurs 22nd May 
Next Assembly: Thurs. 22nd May at 2.30pm 
Quizworks Play at School: Mon 26th May 2.00-2.30pm 
Life Education-Harold:  Mon 2nd June 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 Canteen this week:  Kerrie  this Fri 16th May  
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12th  May, 2014 Term 2 Week 2 2014 

 
Library News - from Mrs PE 
We now have some more ‘Asterix’ books in the 
library as requested by the children and we will be 
purchasing books from the 2014 short listed books, 
for Book Week. 
 
Orange Show Results 
As well as our school display we entered our 
scarecrow and some vegetables grown in our 
garden in the Orange Show. We won 1st prize for 
our broccoli, 2nd for our selection of vegetables and 
1st prize as well as Show Champion for our 
scarecrow.  
Thank you to John Windberg for the great scare-
crow stand he made and to Mrs Barrett and Miss 
Paige for all the work they put in. Well done to Toni 
and the students on their great vegetables. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

P&C News 
Meeting this Wed 13th May 7.30pm 

 

Spring Terrace Face Book Page and Website. 
A reminder that the school has both a Face Book 
page and website. The school newsletter is 
regularly uploaded to the website, so if you are 
ever unsure about school events, this is an easy 
way to check on times and details. The website 
also contains photos and other information about 
the school. 
Our Face Book page lets people in the community 
see some of the great things that happen in our 
school and gets our name out there. If you’re into 
Face Book please like, share and invite friends to 
our page. 
 

  
 
Sustainable living cooking competition 
The school has been invited to participate in the Rotary- 
Sustainable Cooking Competition to be held at the 
Orange Farmers Markets on Saturday 13th September. 
For us to enter this we would need a parent or 
community member who would be willing to work with 
a small number of students on this project. 
Please contact the school if you would be interested in 

this. 
    -------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
 

 
 

Orange Regional Conservatorium 
Thursday 22nd May - Bruce Mathiske  
Australian Composer and Guitarist. Concert 
Saturday 24th May - Choral Gala performing the Carmina Burana and 
opened by our younger choirs. 5pm 
Wednesday 28th May - Schools Spec Concert. 7pm 
Thursday 29th May - Masterclass with Paul Meyer, 4-5pm, FREE! 
Thursday 29th May - Omega Ensemble with Special Guest 
Clarinettist, Paul Meyer. 7:30pm. 
Sunday 1st June - Voci Stupende - Opera. 2pm. 
 

COMMUNITY NEWS 

 


